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From: Chair IEEE 802.24 Vertical Applications Technical Advisory Group (TAG), James Gilb

To: Chair IEEE P2413 Working Group, Oleg Logvinov

Date: 14 January, 2015

Regarding: Liaison to IEEE 802.24 requesting exchange of information

Dear Mr. Oleg Logvinov

Thank you for your letter dated 30 September, 2014 requesting the establishment of a liaison.

The IEEE 802.24 Vertical Applications TAG focuses on application categories that use IEEE 802 technology and are of interest to multiple IEEE 802 WGs. The IEEE 802.24 TAG is in the process of creating a new activity related to IoT, which we anticipate initiating in March 2015.  Thus your letter is timely for IEEE 802.24.

IEEE 802.24 TAG would like to establish a liaison with P2413 to represent all of the IEEE 802 WGs.  IEEE 802.24 TAG will work with the various IEEE 802 WGs to gather inputs to act as the point of contact for IEEE 802.

IEEE 802.24 TAG would also like to establish a method for members of IEEE 802 WGs to get access to the drafts of P2413 for review and input.  IEEE 802 WGs are all individual based rather than entity based.  All IEEE 802 contributions are publicly available at http://mentor.ieee.org/802/bp/StartPage. IEEE 802 also supports making its drafts and standards available to P2413 members, subject to approval by the IEEE SA.  IEEE standards that have been published for more than one year are available via the Get IEEE 802 program, http://standards.ieee.org/about/get/802/802.html.

Thanks again for your letter.

Best Regards

Dr. James P. K. Gilb
Chair, IEEE 802.24 Vertical Applications Technical Applications Group
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